THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
April 18, 2013
SUBJECT:
Approval to extend Option to Purchase property deadline for a New School to replace G.C. Burkhead.
ISSUE


The district needs to approve an extension for the option to purchase property for a new school to replace G.C. Burkhead.

FACTS


The Department of Education requires that in order for district to purchase property, they must go through a land acquisition process.  The option to purchase allows the board to conduct the necessary land investigations and seek KDE approval while retaining the option to purchase. Because more time is needed, the board needs to approve an extension on the option to purchase the property being considered for replacement school for G.C Burkhead.
RECOMMENDATION

I RECOMMEND THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE to extend THE option to purchase agreement on approximately 23 acres of property located at 1323 St. John Road for the purpose of construction of a new school to replace G.C. Burkhead Elementary school.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE to extend THE option to purchase agreement on approximately 23 acres of property located at 1323 St. John Road for the purpose of construction of a new school to replace G.C. Burkhead Elementary school.
